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As I understand it, the fur sale/trade is for non-essential, needless goods so it is, by 

definition, unnecessary and should be avoided. It is cruel and inhumane. Animals are 

not here for humans. Humans are here with other animals and clearly our higher 

brain functions assign humans the job of managing the planet and animals living on 

Earth so that all animal life is made as humane - efficient, positive, enjoyable - as 

possible. Treating other animals of no serious threat/harm, and instead are often 

advantageous, cruelly is nonsensical and robs us of our human dignity and worth. 

Vote yes on HB 3390. For me, for yourself, and specifically for kind and innocent 

animals we live with. Thank you, Walter Shelton 


